
 

The Sunflower Fund appoints new head of
communications

Kim Webster joined The Sunflower Fund as head of communications on 4 September 2017.

Prior to joining The Sunflower Fund, she was communications manager: corporate partnerships at WWF. She also worked
as a communications strategy consultant following a tenure in the corporate sector.
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